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Dear Deans and Department Chairs, 
 
I am sharing an advance copy of the below message and brief survey going to faculty who 
participated in the Spring 2023 General Education (SBCs) Assessment. 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to promoting a culture of assessment, the attached survey 
created by the Assessment Council will be distributed to faculty who participated in the Spring 
2023 General Education Assessment. 
 
The assessment, aimed to assess the effectiveness of our general education curriculum, relied 
heavily on the dedication and expertise of our faculty members. The survey will allow us to 
gather feedback on their experiences, reflections on the assessment process, and insights into 
any modifications made to their teaching practices or course content as a result of their 
involvement. 
 
The survey will open tomorrow, Wednesday, May 8th and close on Friday, May 24th to give 
faculty time to complete after commencement. Thank you for your attention to this matter. If 
you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best, 
Catherine Scott 
Director of Educational Effectiveness

 
 

Dear Faculty Colleagues, 

You are receiving this message because of your participation in the Spring 2023 
General Education (SBCs) Assessment. 

Below, you will find a link to a survey crafted by the Assessment Council. Its aim is to 
gather your insights, reflections, and any adjustments you've made to your teaching 
practices or course content as a result of your involvement in the initiative. 

The survey is currently open and will remain accessible until Friday, May 24th. This 
timeframe has been selected to ensure you have ample opportunity to complete it 
following the conclusion of the academic year. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to me directly. 

Warm regards, 
Catherine Scott 
Director of Educational Effectiveness 

 


